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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the Climate Change Bill. 

 

Australia is lagging far behind other countries on carbon emission policy and the time is long 

overdue for us take serious and meaningful action. 

 

We need to join with other countries and set a framework for a 2050 (- or sooner) net zero 

emissions target with guiding principles to be applied. 

 

There is absolutely no more time left to waste and the longer we delay, the more expensive 

change will become – not only in economic terms but ultimately in terms of our health and 

well-being. 

 

I implore you to support this bill, for my children, your children, and all our sakes! 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sean Beavis 

 

 

Climate Change (National Framework for Adaptation and Mitigation) Bill 2020 and Climate Change (National Framework for
Adaptation and Mitigation) (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2020

Submission 27




